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Fiscal Detail and Notes
Additional costs to the State Employee Health Plan associated with requiring health plans to provide coverage for a 
2nd opinion and additional testing after an abortion is recommended for health or safety reasons are expected to be 
minor and can be absorbed within existing budget resources.

Fiscal Note Required: No

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement

Minor cost increase - All Funds

131st MAINE LEGISLATURE

An Act to Provide Insurance Coverage for a Second Opinion If a Health Care Provider Recommends 
an Abortion for Health or Safety Reasons

Preliminary Fiscal Impact Statement for Original Bill
Sponsor: Rep. Quint of Hodgdon

Committee: Health Coverage, Insurance and Financial Services

LR2188(01) - Fiscal Note - Page 1 of 1


